Joseph Leckie
Academy

January 18" 2016

Dear Parents / Carers
RE: BAD WEATHER / SCHOOL CLOSURE

| am writing to advise you of procedures if we experience bad weather or snow.

If we take the decision to close the Academy, you will hear about it first by text. It is therefore
essential that you inform us of any changes to your mobile phone number immediately. We will
update our website with news of any closures on www.josephleckieacademy.co.uk regularly.

You can also listen to the snowlines on the following radio stations for information regarding Joseph
Leckie Academy:

Free Radio — Black Country (97.2FM)

BBC Radio WM (95.6FM)

Heart (100.7FM)

Free Radio — Birmingham 96.4FM)

| would ask parents not to telephone our switchboard for information as lines become jammed.
| thank for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Keith Whittlestone
Principal
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